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Livable Bathrooms
Washbasins in Public Accessible Bathrooms

Researchers at UNSW Sydney and GWA Caroma are seeking volunteer research participants to 
learn about the space requirements of wheelchair users at public accessible washbasins.

If you are a person who uses a wheelchair for community 
access, over 18 years of age, live within 50km of UNSW and 
able to independently use a washbasin then this study is for 

you.

WHO?

If you decide to take part, you will attend a test session at 
UNSW Sydney where you will;

• participate in a face-to-face interview about your washbasin 
experiences,

• have a series of body and reach measurements taken, and
• perform simulated tasks at an adjustable washbasin.

WHAT?

The session will take approximately 3 hours to complete. A dedicated accessible parking space will 
be available for the session, an accessible bathroom is located near the lab and you may bring a 

carer or friend to the session. Staff will also be available to aid participants, if needed.

HOW DO I SIGN UP?
If you would like more information or are interested in being a part of the study, please contact 

Kimberley Andersen at the Livability Lab
Email: LivableBathrooms@unsw.edu.au

Phone: 02) 9385 0711

* Gift card value is set at a predetermined amount 
assuming participants are travelling by taxi.

Participants will 

receive a $300 gift 

card as 

compensation for 

time and contribution 

and as an incentive 

to overcome barriers*


